
 
 
March 13, 2020 
7:00 a.m. 
 
 
Dear Renaissance Families, 
 
Last night, Governor Whitmer announced the closure of all K-12 schools in 
the state of Michigan due to COVID-19 for three weeks beginning Monday, 
March 16.  This means we will return to school after our regularly 
scheduled spring break on Monday, April 6.  
 
School is in session today, Friday, March 13.  
 
For more information about COVID-19, please visit the Center for Disease 
Control at ​https://www.cdc.gov/Coronavirus/​ and the Central Michigan 
District Health Department website at 
https://www.cmdhd.org/novel-coronavirus​.  
 
Please check SeeSaw and monitor your text messages throughout the day 
today and throughout the closure for further updates.  
 
Lisa Bergman 
Executive Director 
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